
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/9/2023 1:01:22 AM

First name: David

Last name: Head

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear people of the USFS,  Please say yes to the Pactola Reeservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed

Withdrawal # NP-3479.

     Please do an environmental assessment, and find "No Significant Impact"

    Please carefully consider Water Quality, Cultural values, and the sacredness of the land to the Lakota People

 

    Thank You , Sincerely, David Head


